
TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD

MINUTES TAKEN AT THE MAY 9th, 2016 WORKSHOP MEETING

The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for their regularly scheduled workshop on Monday, May 9th, 2016 at 7:30 PM.
All five Board members were present: Supervisor Norton and Town Board members Mary Weinberger, Linda Eurich, Mark D’Agostino and Ryan Orton.
Presentations were given to the Board by the Pine Plains School District superintendent Dr. Martin Handler and Karin Roux from the Dutchess Land Conservancy.
The Board members continued their workshop meeting, discussing various agenda items.  A motion was made by Mark D’Agostino, seconded by Mary Weinberger, to have a Town Board newsletter or “report” printed out and mailed to the residents.  Further discussions will follow regarding the details and frequency of said mailings.  Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – yes; Linda Eurich – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes; Ryan Orton – yes.
The Board members continued with their discussions on topics for the scheduled Thursday Board meeting and adjourned the meeting about 9:00 PM.
Submitted by,

Ritamary Bell
Town Clerk

